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April 3,2003

Ms. Sandra Veazey

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Northwest District

160 Governmental Center

Pensacola, FL 32501-5794

Dear Ms. Veazey:

RE: LANSING SMITH GENERATING PLANT
UNIT 2 WATERWALL TUBE REPLACEMENT
PERMIT No: 0050014-005-AC

Gulf Power, hereby makes notice as required under Specific Condition # 4. Notifications:
of the above referenced permit that construction activity associated with the Lansing Smith
Waterwall Project will be completed during the week of April 8, 2003, Outlined below 1s
a general schedule of startup activities associated with the project.

e Release Boiler from Construction — April 8, 2003
e Startup of Unit 2 — April 13, 2003
e Unit available for full load operations — Apnl 16, 2003

If you have any questions or need further information regarding this notification of
activities associated with the Lansing Smith Waterwall Project, please call me at (850)
444.6527.

Sincerely,
:Bl,_,a;w DO v 2

G. Dwain Waters, Q.E.P.
Air Quality Programs Supervisor

cc: w/att:  Jim Vick, Gulf Power Company
Mike Sarab, Gulf Power Company
Michael Burroughs, Gulf Power Company
Marie Largilliere, Gulf Power Company

Gary Perko, Hopping, Green & Sams /
Greg DeAngelo, FDEP Division of Air Resources Management - Tallahassee
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